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3rd April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re School Closure for Bank Holiday Weekend 
 
Following much discussion and consideration based on our local circumstances, 
we have determined that school will be completely closed for Good Friday  10th 
April and Easter Monday 13th April 
 
We are continually monitoring both the needs of parents and balancing this with 
our duty to protect all members of the school community. We expect that our 
decision to close for these two days should result in minimal disruption.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your understanding and your 
support over the last fortnight.and hope that you and your family are managing to 
adapt to these challenging circumstances. 
 
We hope that you are well and we will continue to look after one another as a 
strong family school community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Kieran A Loftus 
Headteacher 
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